
 

 

The yearbook volunteers have already been working hard and have already taken some great 
pictures this school year! 

A big thank you to all the parents who have already submitted pictures to our email account! 
This is a huge help this school year. Keep them coming!  

Halloween will be a bit different this year. In prior years – we would take all the photos during 
the Halloween parties and parades. However, this year that will not be possible. We would like 
to continue the tradition of costumes in our book. With this, please submit photos of your 
student in their costume to the Chesterfield Yearbook at the following email address:  
Chesterfieldyearbook@gmail.com 

Here are four important guidelines for picture submission: 

 Social Distancing rules apply (siblings excluded). 
 Only students in Chesterfield Elementary can be in the picture.  
 No hand gestures. 
 All emails should include the students name, grade, and teacher. 

Please note that while we would love to include all photos – unfortunately, it’s not possible to 
include every photo we receive. However, the more photos we do receive, the better the book 
will turn out.  

Thank you so much! 

Your Yearbook Volunteers 

 

 


